
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
HUD has issued the following notice which provides guidance on when Davis-Bacon wage requirements 
may apply to existing housing under the Section 8 Project-Based Voucher program. On June 25, 2014, 
HUD published a final rule amending the regulations for HUD’s Section 8 Project-Based Voucher 
program; this notice supplements that final rule. 
 
To view this notice, please click here.   
 

http://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/Applicability-of-Davis-Bacon-Wage-Rates-March-2015.pdf

